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Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 

 

 

REMINDER COMING UP!  

 TUESDAY, January 7th:  Will be next Teen Parent Support group.  See Mrs. Kebba 

now if you are interested. This is for all teen moms or dads or soon to be..  

 

     

 
● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 

designated crossings. Have a great day!   
 

 
 

Have a Happy Winter Break! 
See You Next Year!  


